
Case No. 13-069SP 

Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act 

on the Request by Glenn Engineering Corporation, 

on Behalf of Baird Real Estate Partners, L.P., for 

Approval of a Site Plan for an Office Building, 

Being Less than 1 Acre, Located Approximately 

200 Feet South of Virginia Parkway and 

Approximately 400 Feet East of Jordan Road 



Location Map 



Aerial Exhibit 



Proposed Site Plan 



Proposed Building Elevations 



Proposed Landscaping 



Pictures of Surrounding Buildings 



Staff Recommendation  

 
Staff recommends approval of the 

proposed site plan with the conditions 

listed in the Staff Report. 


